
EVENT OVERVIEW 

Blokes Brunch including breakfast. 

We will be presenting about our professional 

partnership referral scheme and be show casing 

the support which can be accessed. 

QUOTE 
 

To have a local GP attend each meeting is terrific. 

I feel very fortunate to have these opportunities.  

 

AMAZING TO GET SO MUCH USEFUL AND 

HELPFUL INFORMATION, ESPECIALLY FOR 

MEN. THANK YOU  

 

TESTIMONIALS 

 

Dr Hodges was exceptional in her knowledge 

and ability to share extremely useful information 

relevant to all in the room.  

 

THANKS TO 

 

Dr Yvonne Hodges, Bruce & Mary Kahn 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             14 in attendance 

 

  

 

 

BLOKES BRUNCH    
Saturday 23rd September – The Wheelwright Inn Colyton. 


